From: samm mccrary

To: J1SS Exhibits
Subject: Eviction moratorium
Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 7:30:13 PM

To our Leaders,

I urge you to support extended moratorium for rent. So vital, when we know that people
struggling to pay rent already will find this an impossible task left as is. We have only to hear
from other states of the mass evictions currently taking place. Our city already has so many
homeless, number one state in the nation for homeless children. It costs much less to keep
families housed than to have to come up with deposits and rent somewhere else, with the
added obstacle of having an eviction on their record. Please keep those already housed in their
homes.

Sincerely,
Samm McCrary

Peer Support Specialist
Residents Organizing for Change



